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NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 

 
November 29, 2021 

 
 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the above 
referenced project. 
 
Section III – Pre-Submittal Meeting 
 
Remove and replace with: 
 
A pre-submittal meeting will be held at 9:00 a.m., Phoenix time on Thursday, December 2, 
2021 via WebEx. At this meeting, City staff will discuss the scope of work, general project 
requirements, and respond to questions from the attendees. It is strongly recommended that 
interested firms attend the pre-submittal meeting. Inquiries regarding the project scope outside 
of this pre-submittal meeting must be directed to the Contracts Specialist. 
 
 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  

 
 

Kathleen Lewis 
Contracts Specialist II  
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 
************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


